
HOUSEKEEPING 

I believe it is essential to get to 

know and build positive and lasting 

relationships with tamariki and 

their whanau at Akoranga.  

Each child is a unique individual 

and I believe it is beneficial for 

them to have good guidance and 

encouragement when exploring 

different food choices to help cre-

ate healthy relationships with food 

for the future. 

 

It is extremely important for the tamariki to be able to play freely in a 

clean, hygienic and well maintained environment and I am proud to 

be apart of the team to help provide this.  

 

I wish to be a familiar, friendly face to your tamaiti and enjoy being 

here to support them daily with their kai and care.  

 

Nga mihi nui  


